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December 13, 2019 
 
 
Joseph J. Del Ciampo 
Director of Legal Services 
Connecticut Judicial Branch 
100 Washington Street, 3rd Floor 
Hartford, CT 06106  
 
 
 
Dear Atty Del Ciampo, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposal submitted by the Statewide Grievance Committee 
and the Commission on Continuing Legal Education regarding administrative suspension of attorneys who fail 
to register or comply with Connecticut’s Mandatory Continuing Legal Education requirements. 
 
The CBA’s Board of Governors recently met and, after a spirited discussion, asked that we request a 30 day 
extension to comment on this proposal.  The extension would provide us the ability to more fully vet this issue 
with our Professional Ethics and Grievance Committees, thereby allowing us to provide you with a more 
thoughtful response. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to comment on this important issue. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
Ndidi Moses 
President 
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